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PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 
 

Dear HNM Community, 
 

Welcome to the Season of Christmas. Do you find yourself looking 
around wondering what just happened? I do. COVID has impacted 

so much of our lives. Personally I haven't seen my mother in a 

year. My children are rule followers (I wonder where they got that 

from) and are probably only going to meet me in the backyard to 

exchange gifts. It is hard…. really hard.... for everyone…. 
 

And yet...... 
 

Holy Name of Mary families keep faith at the forefront of their lives. 

We all see the beauty of God's world. Your children are singing and 

praising God as they get ready for their Christmas Program. Please 

remember to sign-up for the time your family will be attending the Christmas Program 
Drive By Style! https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4CA4AD22A13-drivethru  At 

the end of the program, you will receive a bag with crafts for you and your little/big 

buddy to do together the next day in class.   

 

December 18th is a school day starting at 8:30 
with Mass and then joining your zoom 
classroom where you will be put into 
breakout rooms with your little/big buddies 
to do your crafts together. Remember to pick 
up your craft at the end of the Christmas 
Program. 
 

Last week I asked for illustrations and they were sent; 
pictures of your families and they were sent; and pictures 
of your children dressed up as angels, shepherds, sheep, 
Joseph, Mary and even baby Jesus and you sent those as 
well! Thank you for your continuous dedication to your 
child's faith development. Please keep sending the 
pictures and illustrations to me. Even old pictures of 
your children dressed up in Nativity costumes will be 
used. Illustrations and pictures will be accepted until 
Sunday. Sign up now there are just a few more spots. If 
you would like to sign up for a second illustration, please 

feel free to do so. Use this link to sign up for your illustration 
line:   https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A054EA4AF2CAB9-godgave   
 
 

HVAC demolition begins Monday morning at 7:00. I will keep you 
posted. They are starting with the Jr. Building so that there is as 
little impact on when we can open with our waiver. Now if only 
our numbers would decrease.    
 

Gratefully, 
Debbie Marquez 

 

http://www.hnmschool.org/
http://www.hnmparish.org/
https://www.schoolspeak.com/Secure/Default.aspx
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4CA4AD22A13-drivethru
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A054EA4AF2CAB9-godgave
https://www.facebook.com/HNMSchool/
https://www.instagram.com/hnmschool/


CALENDAR 
 

-Fri Dec 11 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Sat Dec 12 
 
 

 

 

Sun Dec 13 
 
 

 

 

Tue Dec 15 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Wed Dec 16 
 

 

 

 

 

Thu Dec 17 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fri Dec 18  

 

 
 

 

8:00 Assembly-ZOOM 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85413967324?pwd=WCtGUmNsVU1mQk1XZGQyMFRGc1ltZz09 
8:30 Mass 
 

Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe 
 

Third Sunday of Advent 
 

7:45-3:30 DBL Bin Outside Health Room Window 
12:00-4:00 DBL Drop-Off-South Parking Lot 
 

7:45-3:30 DBL Bin Outside Health Room Window 
 

5:45-7:45 Christmas Program-Drive-Thru 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4CA4AD22A13-drivethru 
 

8:30 Mass-NO ASSEMBLY 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85413967324?pwd=WCtGUmNsVU1mQk1XZGQyMFRGc1ltZz09 
9:15 Buddy Art Project right after Mass-Picked-Up at Christmas Program 
 

Christmas Break-December 19th Return January 3rd  

 

DOUBLE BAG LUNCH ST. VINCENT de PAUL SOCK DRIVE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85413967324?pwd=WCtGUmNsVU1mQk1XZGQyMFRGc1ltZz09
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4CA4AD22A13-drivethru
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85413967324?pwd=WCtGUmNsVU1mQk1XZGQyMFRGc1ltZz09


DRIVE-THRU CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4CA4AD22A13-drivethru


CHESS WIZARDS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

YOUNG REMBRANDTS ONLINE 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ceiCWR62hU3TazFHkan5h3YJzFN0BbiTODgWpqpKqERJ4KVe_YgNzmOGqqHlJJgE5DU6MIplVwC6AZpYHyIUuMTvetbee72mHp470WaPoQMI3m-8wBIhz1FZGIUR-ga_sfvZrKJ60xjukltnEWEcj_PPznpeewjD&c=XxZ4Y-T7pzS-ZQqAzyd6rE6_lp9rHMb-x4zZu7lgqKNqv7iNVA2a9Q==&ch=Dh4MgYV8ppW5Ap4GAEyeaOPigoAH5oqE7cLBRsmzt3jz62n3dHBPUw==


ONLINE VIRTUS TRAINING INFORMATION 
 

Please see the dates below for the LA Archdiocese Zoom Virtus class training dates in 
December and January. If you have not completed Virtus training before, this is an 
easy way to complete your training. You are required to have a Virtus training 
certificate for any volunteering or on campus activities with our students (when we 
return to normal). Virtus training is good for four years. 
 

                   Protecting God’s Children Sessions 

 

Thursday, December 10, 2020 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. (English) 
Friday, December 11, 2020 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. (Spanish) 

Thursday, December 17, 2020 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. (English) 
Friday, December 18, 2020 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. (Spanish) 

Thursday, January 14, 2021 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. (English) 

Friday, January 15, 2021 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. (Spanish) 
Thursday, January 21, 2021 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. (English) 

Friday, January 22, 2021 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. (Spanish) 
Thursday, January 28, 2021 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. (English) 

Friday, January 29, 2021 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. (Spanish) 
 

 

To sign up, please fill out the form and email it to:  Brenda Cabrera 
at:  bmelendez@la-archdiocese.org  in the Archdiocese Office of Safeguard the 

Children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:bmelendez@la-archdiocese.org


 

REFLECTING SUNDAY’S  
GOSPEL MESSAGE 

FAITH HEROES THROUGH  
FAITH FORMATION 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John 1:6-8,23-28 
 

 Reflecting on the Word 
 

Today is Gaudete Sunday. We are so close to the birth of 

Jesus, we begin to rejoice! We light the rose-colored candle 

on the Advent wreath, reminding us of that joy. Once again, 

we encounter John the Baptist, who acknowledged that he is 

not the light (the Messiah), but that he came to testify to the 

light so that many would believe through him. We are also 

called to reflect the light of Christ by our words and actions. 

Though we are unworthy, as John was, we are called to be 

light to each other in all that we say and do. 

 

……ON THE WAY TO MASS 
Christmas is coming closer. Ask your family to observe what 

signs at Mass tell us that Christmas is near. 
 

ON THE WAY HOME FROM MASS…… 
Why is Jesus described as “the light”? 

 

Living the Word 
 

Help your children carefully and safely place a lit candle in front 

of a mirror. Notice and discuss the differences between the actual 

light and the light in the reflection. Write a list of Jesus’ qualities 

and actions. Then make a list of how you could reflect those same 

qualities and imitate those actions. Near the end of the week, 

have your children draw a side profile of themselves facing Jesus. 

How can we reflect and follow Jesus in our lives? 
 

 

Parish News 
Mass Streaming: 
  

Holy Name of Mary 
continues to provide a 
recorded Mass inside the 
church with bilingual 
readings which is 
streamed at 4pm on Saturday on Facebook and 
YouTube.  
 
   
 

https://www.youtube.com/results?sp=mAEB&search_query=hnm+parish

